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Dear Parents,
We will be having a pancake breakfast for all fourth graders on Wednesday, October 31st.  We are asking that you send in a $2 donation to help cover the cost of the food and the plastic plates and utensils.  Please indicate below if you wish to be a volunteer on this day and if your child can eat the pancakes, syrup, butter, juice, and fruit that will be provided.

Thank you!

Fourth Grade Teachers

_____Yes, my child may eat the pancakes made at school.

_____No, my child may not eat the pancakes made at school.

_____Yes, my child may eat syrup/butter on his/her pancakes.

_____No, my child may not eat syrup/butter on his/her pancakes.

_____Yes, my child may eat a fruit cup and drink a juice box.  
_____No, my child may not eat a fruit cup and drink a juice box.  
_____I am interested in helping serve breakfast and clean up from 8-10.
_____I have an electric griddle that you may use.
Child’s Name_____________________________________________
Parent’s Signature_____________________ Phone #_____________ 
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